May 15, 2022 SD DI Board Meeting

* Dean Fenenga 
* Merrie Atherton 
* Amanda Witt 
* Paul Kosel 
* Kristi Erickson 
* Maria Kendle 
Barb Schuler 
* Arlinda Gyfle 
*Ashley Gylfe 
Michelle Walth  (not home)
Three new potential volunteer for the board meeting.

Hannah Carda. Pierre - social worker for preschool. Did DI in HS. This past year had eight teams so progress is being made in Pierre.

Mariah Heckathorn - part of DI since 4th grade. Working at Canton School. 

Betsy Sage - Rapid City - Kids in DI for 5-6 years. Stay at home mom. Was in OM in Newell. 

The ones marked in * were present at the May 15, 2022 meeting.

Meeting called to order at 7:32 p.m.

Dean has it lined up for the walk through at Globals.
There are 10 South Dakota teams going to Globals. There is one senior attending.
Dean talked about the roles of the board members.
He also talked about this year’s SDDI Board operating in the black. 
The goal this year is to increase the number of teams.
We meet 10 times a year.  Meet third Sunday of the month.
DI is looking to change its pricing structure on a global level as well as state level.
Web site and social media are areas need to improve. Ashley is doing a good job but could use some help.
We are holding off on scholarships until our revenue gets back up.
Bob Case,  Lucy, and Marie Miller should be recognized as volunteers who are stepping down.

Dean will send out information on IGNITE. 

Meeting was done at 8:02 PM

